
 Summer Project Program  

WEEK 6 
How’s It Going? 

 

We are at the half-way point of the Summer Project Program!  This week, we aren’t providing any new 

information.  Our remaining topics are mainly focused on preparing to present your project at the LSEF event, 

and you may not be ready yet to focus on that (we will start next week).  You can use this time to continue 

with your project, catch up, or ask questions.   

 

Having trouble?  

You can ask your 

parent or coach 

for help, or join 

our next Zoom: 

Next Optional 

Zoom session – 

Monday, June 28 

at 6:30 PM (check 

your email for a 

link and 

passcode).  

Or e-mail us your 

question at 

LakotaScienceFair@gmail.com! 

 

NEXT WEEK:  

Creating 

Your Poster 

Display 

 

mailto:LakotaScienceFair@gmail.com

